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Ho, Ho, Ho! 

Christmas is definitely upon us! The Year 1 

singing in the playground was fantastic 

- wonderful loud voices, great hats and all of 

the 12 Days of Christmas without taking a 

breath. Well done to the children and thank 

you to the parents for being a fantastic 

audience. Cold hands but warmed hearts! 

 Then on to the Year 2 Nativity. The 

children were absolute stars. They learned 

so many songs and sang with gusto. Hearts 

melted! Thank you to the parents for 

following the guidelines and being a safe 

audience.  

 It has also been pantomime season. 

Early Years and Year 1 were entertained by 

giants and a cheeky boy called Jack who 

had magic beans. The rest of the children 

witnessed some robbing of the rich and 

giving to the poor with a Robin Hood 

pantomime.  

 Hoping we all make it to the end of 

next week without a Covid crisis! 

 Have a brilliant weekend - time to put 

up the tree! 

Sharon 
 

 

The following children will be 

receiving a praise postcard  

this week:  

Sprouts – Aleina and Joseph 

Broccoli – Yusra and Albie 

Curly Kale – Georgina and Joseph 

Beetroot – Savannah and Reuben 

Basil – Tara and Dawud 

Thyme – Ariana and Lezandi 

Mint – Victoria and Aysha 

Lavender – Nina and Isaac 

Cherry – Lois and Harry 

Rowan – Grace and Fintan 

Oak – Freddie and Zara 

Willow – Aamilah and Tamjeed 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Monday 13th  December, 9am in the library: times tables 
workshop for Year 4 parents 
Wednesday 15th December, Christmas lunch for the whole 
school, with crackers and festive music. Wear your Christmas 
jumper or party clothes! 
PTA event outdoors after school with a visiting choir, hot drinks 
and cake 
Friday 17th December – last day of school. School closes 2pm 
Please collect children at these times: 
EYFS at 1.40pm 
Year 3,4,5 and 6 at 1.40pm 
Year 1 & 2 1.50pm 
 

 

Wondering what to do this holiday? 

 Head over to the Local Offer website to 
explore a wide range of useful 
resources covering the Christmas 
period, including fun family activities, 
events, music, dance, COVID-19 
advice, and much more:  Visit The 
Local Offer Website   

 The Family Information Service 
operates a telephone and email 
helpline service from Monday to Friday, 
9am to 5pm on 020 7364 6495 or email 
fis@towerhamlets.gov.uk  
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